Up The Rocks

club
Venturous Lifestyle in Armenia

July 1-31, 2009

Invitation

Our club Up The Rocks is organizing “Arev” Armenian First Ascent Festival on July 1-31,

2009. During the month the Festival will be held on five different rocky massifs where the rocks
(limestone and basalt columns, up to 400m high) have almost never been climbed.

“Arev” Festival’s goal is to make the unclimbed rocks in Armenia known worldwide among the

climbers and to develop the rock climbing in Armenia.

We would be very glad to host the members of Polski Zwiazek Alpinizmu to our Festival. We
would also be very thankful if you would like to become an information partner of the Festival.

To find more about the Festival visit here www.uptherocks.com
To find more about Armenia visit here www.armeniainfo.am

Please feel free to refer to us with any kind of questions.

Please forhive us we didn’t write in Polish as we don’t know the language.

With kind regards,
The head of club Up The Rocks Mkhitar Mkhitaryan

Tel: (+374 93) 337-937, 632-351
Email: info@uptherocks.com
URL: www.uptherocks.com

May 21, 2009



